
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, MARCH 17, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 17 OF SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU? 

IT’S ALSO ST. PATRICK’S DAY. AS A CHILD ALL THAT MEANT TO ME WAS THAT I WAS 

SUPPOSED TO WEAR SOMETHING GREEN OR I WAS OPEN TO BEING SLUGGED. THE 

THINGS WE REMEMBER FROM OUR CHILDHOOD.  

SPEAKING OF CHILDHOOD MEMORIES, WE HEAR FROM MANY LISTENERS WHO TELL US 

THEY REMEMBER HEARING WRVM AS CHILD BECAUSE THEIR PARENTS OR 

GRANDPARENTS LISTENED TO US.  

[BRENDA – CLINTONVILLE]  Hi there! This is my first time writing a letter month letter, but after the 

year we’ve had, I just wanted to let you know how much I appreciate this radio station. My husband and I 

started listening probably 30 years ago when we just happened across WRVM when trying to find 

something to set as our wake-up station on our radio alarm clock. We’ve been tuned in ever since. We 

stuck with WRVM primarily because of the national and local news and weather available every morning. 

It’s the first thing we hear and it’s so good to know we are going to get an unbiased, Christian perspective 

on what all is going on in the world and in our local area. I also try to catch Breakpoint every day it’s on 

and I am so glad you’ve brought back Cal Thomas.  

I appreciate your selection of music, too. It’s so good hearing the old hymns and Gospel tunes, as well as 

some of the newer songs—as long as they don’t get too wild. Like I said, we’ve chosen to stick with 

WRVM because it gets our day off to a good, solid start and counters some of the craziness found on some 

of the other media outlets. Your announcers do a good job keeping things running smoothly.  One of my 

favorite announcers is Randy Bohn. He has such a calm, reassuring voice and that’s something we 

definitely needed this past year. Please let the whole crew know that they are appreciated and prayed for. 

God bless all you do for Him! 

WE HAVE FROM MANY WHO ‘JUST HAPPENED UPON US’ WHILE SCANNING THE RADIO 

DIAL. I LIKE TO THINK OF THEM AS ‘DIVINE APPOINTMENTS’. IT’S BEEN A WHILE I HAVE 

LET MY CAR RADIO JUST SCAN THE RADIO DIAL. BUT I CAN IMAGINE THAT OUR 

PROGRAMMING STANDS OUT AS SOUNDING DIFFERENT. AND THAT CAN CAUSE SOME TO 

STOP TO HEAR WHAT WE ARE ALL ABOUT. IT’S NOT A BAD THING TO SOUND DIFFERENT. 

MANY COMMENT ON OUR MUSIC. IT IS DIFFERENT THAN ANY OTHER RADIO STATION. 

WHAT KEEPS YOU TUNING IN? I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU DURING LETTER MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


